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Re: Further Statements for Exempt Properties - 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Tax Exempt Property Owner, 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of the form: Further Statement of Organization Claiming 

Property Tax Exemption.  This form is required to be filed with the Tax Assessor in duplicate 

(two original copies) on or before November 1, 2024.  Based on New Jersey State Statute, all 

owners of real property shall file the Further Statement in duplicate (two original copies) on each 

property for which a tax exemption is claimed (N.J.S.A. 54:4-4.4).  Failure to provide the 

information requested or complete all questions listed on the Further Statement may result in the 

disallowance or denial of this property tax exemption for tax year 2025. Please make sure you 

provide a proper mailing address for your organization.  

 

Although you may have recently purchased this property or filed the form within the last 

three years, please complete and return the Further Statements at this time so that all of the 

Camden City exempt properties are on the same 3-year submission cycle. You are not required to 

file Further Statements on property that is not currently receiving a tax exemption. 

 

Please return two original completed forms signed in blue or black ink, to the Tax 

Assessor’s Office prior to the deadline.  If you have any questions, you may contact the office at 

(856) 757-7017. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Office of Assessments 
                  

      


